## RIDGECREST INTERMEDIATE SEPTEMBER 19, 2025 STUDENT BULLETIN

- 1. Raiders, the RISTix store is open today! Bring your RISTix to the table by the Health Office at lunch today to purchase some very cool items! Come check it out.
- 2. Yearbook staff applicants, a list of the 2025-26 staff members will be posted on the door of Room 407 at 2pm today.
- 3. Hey 6<sup>th</sup> graders, do you like paper airplanes? Then go to the upper soccer field today during lunch to make some paper airplanes and earn a chance to get some candy. Hope to see you there!
- 4. The 2026 Ridgecrest 5k Logo Design contest has been extended through the end of the school day today! Submissions can be hand-drawn or made on the computer, and you can consider the following elements for your logo design: the RIS 5k, school colors, the Ridgecrest Raiders, and/or running. Design rules: There is a limit of 3 colors, no shading, and your design should fit on a standard 8.5x11in piece of paper. Turn in your submissions to the front office today. The winner will receive a free race entry, t-shirt, and logo stickers. Good luck!
- 5. Students and Teachers! This month is attendance awareness month. Being at school is so important, we want to honor those who are doing a great job at showing up! Every Friday in the month of September, we will be drawing 5 random names per grade level of students who have perfect attendance this year! Winners will be announced and should come to the office during lunch to collect their prizes!
  Teachers! We will also be doing a random drawing every Friday in September for TEACHERS who took perfect attendance for the week! Winners will be announced, and your prizes will be placed in your mailbox!
- 6. All items left outside of lockers will be brought up to the front office. The first time will be a warning, the second time will be a lunch detention. So, make sure that you are putting your belongings inside your lockers always and with your padlocks locked. This ensures that all your belongings are safe and do not wind up missing.
- 7. Interested in joining the math competition club? Try-outs will be held today after school in room 306 from 3:05 4:10pm. Stop by for more information, all students are welcome. Regular meetings will be held on Tuesdays after school starting in October.
- 8. The Reflections Art Contest is now open and the theme this year is, "I Belong!"! Submissions are made online, but you should keep your artwork somewhere safe, so it can be used in the Art Show in early November. You can find more information on the front page of the Ridgecrest website.
- 9. Raiders, have you lost something near and dear to your heart? A water bottle, a sweater, your math homework? Then, swing by the lost and found! It is currently very full and once it becomes completely full, everything in it will be emptied and donated. So come look through the lost and found! It is the big wooden box located outside of the MPR.
- 10. Next Tuesday, September 23rd, is a student-free day and there will be no school!